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Second Printing 
The Eucharist: A History for Life-long and New Episcopalians 

 
 
Parishioners are saying encouraging things about the book: 
 

John’s book is very well-written and deepened not only my understanding of the 
Eucharist, but also the circumstances leading to the Reformation. 

 — Dr. Tom Hyers 
 
John’s book is a must read for anyone who is the least bit curious about why we 
Episcopalians do what we do in the eucharistic liturgy. It is filled with thoughtful 
insight and research into the history and meaning of the celebration of the 
offering made by Jesus on our behalf and the echo of the same as we offer back 
to God “our selves, our souls and bodies” at the Lord’s table. This book holds a 
permanent place on my reference shelf. 

— Sam Sked 
 
Every parishioner should read John’s book. I want to buy more copies to give to 
family and friends. 

— Gene Arnold 
 
If you want to order one or more books for $19.95 each, then e-mail John as soon as possible at 
jrtyler23@sbcglobal.net and tell him your name and the number of books that you want to order 
at $19.95 each. 
 
If respondents order enough books by May 23 to allow a printing, then John will arrange for a 
second printing. Once John receives the books, he will post in church e-letters the Sunday dates 
and times that he will have the books available for your payment and pick up in the Great Hall. 
John will accept checks made out to John R. Tyler in the amount of $19.95, and will also accept 
credit cards. Books will be available only for those who have placed orders as indicated above. 
(If an insufficient number of books is ordered as of May 23 to allow a second printing, then John 
will notify those who have placed orders.) 
 
John is pleased that parishioners bought the entire first printing and have had said such 
encouraging things about the book. If you missed the first opportunity to get a copy, then take 
advantage of this second opportunity. 
 


